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9 February 2021 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Temperatures are expected to remain at below freezing for the remainder of this week.  Therefore to 
enable pupils and staff to travel safely to and from School, the School hours for the next 3 days (10-12 
February) will be as follows: 
 
9.30am for parent drop off and 2.45pm for collection 
9.15am for transport drop off and 2.30pm for collection 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
The Senior Leadership Team 
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